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The statement of the delegation of Uzbekistan within the consideration of the National Report of Tunisia at the 4th cycle of Universal Periodic Review 

November 8, 2022
Dear Chair,
Uzbekistan welcomes the Delegation of Tunisia and thanks for submitting the National Report.

We are pleased to note the legislative and institutional efforts of the Government of Tunisia taken to implement the recommendations of the Third cycle of UPR and human rights mechanisms.
Uzbekistan commends the undertakings of the Government to implement a comprehansive reforms on new Constitution aimed at ensuring the human rights and freedoms.
We welcome the ratification by Tunisia the number of international human rights related instruments since 2017, namely the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child.
Our delegation makes the following recommendations:
- take all necessary measures for strengthening the National Human Rights Institutions within the framework of the Paris Principles;
- continue further practical measures for the implementation of the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women.
We wish distinguished Delgation of Tunisia a successful Review of the National Report.

Thank you for attention.
